
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help FoGS Spread Christmas Cheer! 
 
 
This December FoGS are excited to celebrate the spirit of giving and kick start the Christmas 
period by giving everyone at Grange a chance to win a fantastically festive hamper to enjoy 
with their families over Christmas! 
 
We will be creating several hampers filled with all the things we love at this time of year— 
whether that's a family movie & games evening, a relaxing pamper session, or enjoying a 
selection of yummy festive treats! 
 
To join in, simply bring a hamper donation of your choice from the 3 themes above on 
Friday, November 29th. 
In return, you'll receive a strip of raffle tickets giving you five free entries into the prize 
draw! 
 
The winning hampers will be announced at the Christmas Tree Festival after-school event on 
Friday, December 6th, where the FoGS team will have even more festive fun & activities in 
store. Additional raffle tickets will be available to purchase then too.  
 
Let’s make this season magical together! 


